
 
 

 
2022 COMMUNITY CONSULTATIONS 

 

This report is a summary of how the Winnipeg Police Board (Board) received and collected community 
input in 2022. The Board considers the comments from community members to inform the strategic 
priorities for the Winnipeg Police Service to ensure the strategic plan reflects the needs and values of 
citizens.  

The Board is open to public engagement activities to share the mandate of the Board and welcomes 
invitations to meet with community groups. 

During 2022, the Board members reached out to organizations within their networks to gage interest in 
meeting with the Board or receiving a presentation from the Board.  As well, Board Staff invited 
organizations to share how they are working on developing community partnerships to the benefit of 
the City of Winnipeg. 
 
In 2022, the Winnipeg Police Board received input from: 

• Community groups that the Board reached out to directly 
• Municipal and Provincial government representatives 
• Community members who reached out to the Board directly 
• Community members referred to the Board by City Councillors 
• Citizens who provided written submissions to the Board 
• Citizens who appeared as delegations at the Board’s public meetings 
• The Board’s survey posted on its website 
• Citizens who engaged with the Board Members at the WPB hosted Bike to Work Day Pit 

Stop 
 
The Winnipeg Police Board attended meetings with the following: 

• Province of Manitoba Justice – Review of Police Services Act 
• McPhillips Business Network & crime solutions 
• Downtown Community Safety Partnership 
• Marion Willis, St. Boniface Street Links, Founder and Executive Director 
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Delegations who provided their perspectives on Board reports that were published within the public 
meeting agendas and issues that were highly publicized in the media.   

• Councillor Rollins, Fort Rouge-East Fort Garry Ward 
• Omar Kinnarath, Defend Winnipeg 
• Jessica Peebles, Owner, Cherish Health Services 
• Abdikheir Ahmed, Co-Chair, Police Accountability Coalition 
• Kate Kehler, Executive Director, Social Planning Council 
• Bridget Young 
• David Grant  
• Cerah Dube  
• Irene Bindi  
• James Wilt 
• Natalie Smith 
• Daniel Friesen 
• Cole Coughlin 

 
The Winnipeg Police Board received a written submission from: 

• David Grant 
• Jenny Motkaluk  

 
The Winnipeg Police Board provides opportunities for the public to contribute to the Board’s strategic 
priorities for the Winnipeg Police Service (Service) and delegations are invited to attend the Board’s 
public meetings.   
 
If your organization is interested in receiving a presentation from the Winnipeg Police Board on its 
mandate, activities, or public safety in Winnipeg, please send your request via the Board webpage: 
www.winnipegpoliceboard.ca 

 
 
 

http://www.winnipegpoliceboard.ca/

